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I know it’s been said before but I’m saying it again Comanche’s Rock! 
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The MS Platoon poses in front of one of the security vehicles they modified 

This week Comanche’s enjoyed some much needed time off. On Monday the company participated in the Labor Day activities. On Tuesday we had a company breakfast followed by a watermelon-eating contest. Automotive platoon won by a landslide and they will be enjoying a whole week without PT.

Moving on up.  SGT Welch, SPC Blankley and SGT Geuea will attend the promotion board on Friday.

Football Update.  Well, GSE Platoon has won again! (Stop laughing SSG Perez-Lopez). This also week marks the beginning of the flag football tournament. Charlie Company will face off against Bravo Company tonight at 1830.  Wish them luck! 

 MWR Complex: BN received two AFN decoders. Soon soldiers in the DFAC can watch more then the news.  

MWR Phones: The Internet café is still in the works.
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Comanche Rockers members SPC Harber and SGT Welch perform as part of the Labor Day festivities.

Farewells:  Last few weeks Charlie Company bid farewell to some outstanding soldiers and NCOs. SSG Perez-Lopez, SPC Eason, and SPC Williams. Thank you for all you’ve done for the Comanche’s and your country. We wish you luck in the future.

Officer moves: This past week the Comanche’s bid farewell to two lieutenants.   1LT Brosey who is now the new ADC-S aide and 1LT Rodriguez who is know working in the Support Operations office as the maintenance officer.

I’d like to welcome SGT Brown to the rear detachment.  I know that you’ll do a great job taking care of the families and soldiers in the rear detachment.

Comanche 6 out!







